
BLOOD DONATION 2019

The Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) 
wishes to express its deep gratitude to all 

donors who generously offered 
1,721 pints of blood 

on Tuesday 09 July, 2019 
to the Blood Bank. 

The MRA is also appreciative of the sup-
port of the Ministry of Health and Quality 
of Life (MoHQL) and of its stakeholders in 

making the Blood Donation a success.
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